
The club membership for all 2014 members has 
now expired. Per the SWC by-laws, if those with 
expired memberships wish to keep their member-
ship active for 2015 you must renew your member-
ship on or before the 3rd monthly meeting of the 
year, that being the March 17th meeting.  

   All 2014 members are encouraged to 
attend the Jan. 20th meeting at 7:00pm 
at ñWeimannôs Sports Centerò in She-
boygan to participate in the 2015 elec-
tions, and to renew your membership.  
All member renewals MUST complete 
and sign a membership form to insure 
you understand the club rules and that 
we have accurate, up to date infor-
mation from you.  
   If you intend to keep your membership active 
through 2015 but are unable to attend the January 
meeting or if you prefer to renew via normal mail, 
a renewal form has been included with this news-
letter. Simply fill out the form, sign it and return 
the form along with the proper payment to the ad-
dress listed on the bottom of the form.  

   When filling out the renewal form 
please provide a CURRENT & LEGI-
BLE e-mail address because we will 
send as many newsletters as possible by 
e-mail so as to make the best use of the 
money that we collect from the mem-
bership fees rather than spending that 
money on postage.  
Hardcopies of the newsletters will still be available 
to those that do not have access to the internet or 
by special request. The e-mail copies are sent as 
a .pdf file, therefore no one should have an issue 
opening the file as anyone can download a free 
copy of Adobe Reader software off of the internet.  
   Thank you in advance for your cooperation, your 
commitment, and your continued interest in the 
Sheboygan Walleye Club.  
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¶ Secretary / Newsletter Editor - 
Bob Claus, Cell 920-360-
2904, E-mail finfanaticchar-
ters@yahoo.com 

¶ Board of Directors: Lee 
Georgenson, Terry Tuschel, 
and Jeff Hanson 

Christmas Party, Itõs a 

Wrap! 

2 

Meeting notes 

Kewaunee Sturgeon 

3 

SWC Schedule Of Events 

 

 

4 

SWC Website 

 

4 

GLSFC Reports 4 

SWC Meeting Location 

Sponsor Advertisements 

4 

4 

  

INSIDE THIS ISSUE 

SHEBOYGAN WALLEYE CLUB  

The New Year, New Challenges, 
and Opportunities! 

Welcome to 2015 everyone and another new year 
for the Sheboygan Walleye Club.  

Even though itôs like 10 degrees out, the open water fishing 
season will be upon us sooner than you think.  Do you think Iôm 
exaggerating?  Well, the Milwaukee Boat Show starts tomorrow 
and so do many salmon swap meets.  In store spring specials and 
the Milwaukee Sport Show are only a month and a half away! 
I am still trying to get downstairs to go through the fishing table 
with the piles of tackle on it.  Heaven forbid I buy something I 
already own six of, but that chore is still on the list.  I hope you 
guys are getting more of a jump on things than I am!  Remember 
while youôre going through things that the March meeting is the 
club Swap Meet so any extras you find that you donôt use any-
more set them aside to bring it in to sell.  You might be amazed 
what guys would like to buy.  
Thanks to all the fine members of this club, 2014 was a record 
for membership in the Sheboygan Walleye Club and I hope we 
do it again this year.  We had some excellent fisherman join the 
club last year and when that happens it makes us all better.  
Hopefully you new members that joined found what you were 
looking for and will renew your membership with us again this 
year to further enhance your walleye catching abilities.  
As fun as it is to have both skilled and not so skilled anglers join 
the club, it was also nice to have a couple grizzled veterans such 
as Jeff and Nick show the newbies how itôs done and take home 
the coveted Club Champion title. Just goes to show all you new 
members that even though weôre not the biggest club, we have 
some of the best walleye anglers in the country that fish with us, 
and to win the coveted Club Champion title takes talent, dedica-
tion and even a little luck.  
But thatôs why we do this, to compare your skills with other 
dedicated walleye anglers and to learn the skills they have 
learned to hopefully get you to their level.  But as many of us 
who have been at this for a while will tell you, once you think 
you got it all figured out, something changes or someone comes 
up with something new and you end up at square one again.  
Thatôs why I stress not to try and copy what others are doing but 
to use what they are doing as a guideline and mix it with how 
you do things and to try your own thing.  
If youôre in need of a partner for this coming year, donôt be afraid 
to ask around the club or put something up on our Facebook page 
(whatever that is).  I would hate to have someone not participate 
just because they canôt get hooked up with a partner.  Sometimes 
the best fishing partners arenôt always best friends or family. 
There just guys that think alike on the water and thatôs all that 
counts.  
On behalf of all the officers itôs been a pleasure to serve the club 
once again.  The January meeting is election time so if you think 
you would like to get more involved and run things, throw your 
hat in the ring and run for an office. Or if you would rather start a 
little smaller, there are committee chairmanships that need filling 
that are really appreciated as these are the guys that handle the 
specifics that make this club run smoothly.  Either way, donôt 
hesitate to get involved, because YOU are what make this a great 
club!  
 
See you all at the meeting! 
Chris 
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SWC Info! 

Party Wrap up. 
The 2014 Christmas Party was a great success.  With our largest 
turnout in recent years, stories and fun were had by all.  If you were 
not able to attendé put in on your ñTo Do Listò for next year.  
Great appetizers and deserts were plentiful and the dinner catered by 
the Tuschelôs was outstanding as always!  The nearly 40 adults in 
attendance shared many fish tales from this past season.  The chil-
dren were able to participate in a new and improved ñfishing pondò 
which contained some great upgraded prizes.   Our outstanding club 
President had many great things to say about the club and its mem-
bers from this past year.  He handed out the awards for the Team of 
the Year Chad Nimke and Kurt ééé. and the Club Champions 
Jeff Hanson and Nick Ross.  There were a few announcements re-
garding the NTC standings, but we have not received official notifi-
cation yet on the official number of invites we will be awarded.   
Terry Tuschel also donated some of his wood workings to be raffled 
off.   Both the Womenôs and Menôs gift exchanged were a bit more 
ñchippyò this year with many steals trickling through the exchange.  
Notice: Donôt let Jeff Hanson sell you a ñSpineless Wunder Bonerò 
at the club swap meet in March!  The annual membership drawing 
was won by yours truly Bob Claus, and I swear I will put the 
Cabelaôs Gift Card to an appropriate use!   
Thanks to Terry Tuschel, the new Christmas Party Chair, for an out-
standing job of organizing a wonderful party which was enjoyed by 
all in attendance!   
Thank you also goes out to all of you club members for once again 
making this great club, the BEST Walleye club in the Nation!  We 
are all looking forward to an even better 2015.   

 

 


